NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR SEPTEMBER MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
OF THE ORANGE COUNTY MOSQUITO AND VECTOR CONTROL DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees President has cancelled the regular September
21, 2023, meeting of the Board of Trustees due to an anticipated lack of a quorum. All business
items will be continued to the October 19, 2023 meeting, which will be held at District
Headquarters, 13001 Garden Grove Blvd., Garden Grove, CA., at 3:00 p.m.

Tawnia Pett
Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Board



